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YNovember 30, 1979

Harold R. Denton, Director
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

I appreciate very much your efforts to insure safety in all nuclear
electrical production. I believe we can achieve safety without a moratorium
on all licensing, however. We Americans have always been guilty of letting
problems go too far, and then over reacting to solve the problem.

We have learned some valuable lessons on nuclear energy and we should
put these lessons to use in productions of electrical power. With the world
situation as it is, we simply cannot turn our backs on any alternate source
of energy.

I urge you to lift the moratorium on the licensing of nuclear power
stations at once, and continue your efforts to insure their safety.

Respectfully,

C. L. SHERMAN &iSONS
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C. L. SHERMAN, JR.

President
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